
Dates  

• 21st Feb—Shrove Tuesday– 
pancakes fund raiser 

• 13th—17th February Half 
Term  

• 27th Feb—2nd March Pupil 
progress conversations 
(parents evening)  

• 28th Feb—Badger Class  
assembly, 2.30pm 

• 2nd March—World Book 
Day– Dress as book Charac-
ters  

• 7th March—Rabbit Class 
assembly, 2.30pm 

• 13th March—Fox Class    
assembly, 2.30pm 

• 16th March—Year 2 trip 
Windsor Castle 

• 17th March—Comic Relief 
day  

• 24th March—Skipping day 
workshops 

• 27th-31st March—Book Fair 

• 31st March –End of term, 
2pm 

For these and other dates. 
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Latest News    
Welcome February!   
This week our school council have been busy meeting and 
then organising a vote for  this term’s charity collection. On 
Shrove Tuesday the children will mark the beginning of lent by 
eating a pancake provided by the  PTA, but we will ask that 
the children bring in a donation, with all monies raised going 
to the charity voted for by the school. The school council nar-
rowed this down to three choices.  
Guide dogs for the blind–we have someone registered partial-
ly sighted in school and so we would really like to raise aware-
ness and support a charity that helps people with sight loss.  
British Red Cross appeal for Ukraine— this is always in our 
thoughts and feel it a  worthy cause. 
NHS charities together—The council referred to the strikes 
and how much the hospitals needed support when they chose  
this one.  
All the charities are very worthy causes which made it very 
difficult. Following the class votes we can say on this occasion 
they voted to raise money to sponsor a guide dog. Just £104 
sponsors a guide dog puppy for 2 years.  
On Tuesday the 21st February, “Shrove Tuesday” we will  not 
just be thinking about what we shall give up for lent but in-
stead what we can give to others by raising money to sponsor 
a guide dog.  
 

Please can we remind everyone of the website that 
helps with information about whether children are fit for 
school. There are lots of illnesses around at the moment  
and children are rebuilding their immune systems fol-
lowing lock down, this is a natural process. If your child 
is well  enough they must be in school.   See below the 
NHS website link.  
https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/ 

Have a super weekend everyone 
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This week we explored 
this Bible quote  and 
discussed what love is 
….. and love is not …..  
We agreed that love is 
kindness, compassion, 
helpful, friendly, polite 
etc.. 
 We thought love was 
not anger , hurting, 
shouting, unkindness, 
or jealous.  
We saw that a lot of 
our rainbow rules help us to show love.  
 
What is love to you?  

Values News 

 

Celebrate Success  

In Rabbit class this week’s star learner was Tommy   

for all his learning and trying new things.       

In Fox class this week’s star learner was Kieran for 

story writing.  

In Badger class this week’s star learner was Olivia 

for her learning in school, and out of school.  

   Well done everyone we are so proud of you! 

1 Peter 3:8 

‘Live in har-

mony with 

one another’ 



  

Safeguarding  

Safeguarding  

If you are concerned about the 
safeguarding of a child at any time, 
please contact   Surrey children’s 
single point of access C-SPA on 

:0300 470 9100  

You can contact the school Safe-
guarding leads Mrs. Stevens or Mrs. 
Ireland  DSL@stjohns-
farnham.surrey.sch.uk  or  

telephone 01428 713216 

Wellbeing 
If you know a family, child or young per-
son  in need of help. You might like to 
point them in the direction of the Surrey 
website  https://www.mindworks-
surrey.org/ 

 

Should you be looking for some advice 
on speaking with your child about  grief 
and loss then you may find this a useful 
article. Tiny Happy People 

 
 
As illnesses set in for the winter you may find this NHS website page useful for infor-
mation about school attendance. Is my child too ill for school?  

The children's mental health charity, Place2Be, has a website aimed at helping parents 
with typical situations they can find themselves in with their children. 

Advice can be found on over forty topics including: 

• Understanding sibling rivalry? 
• My child is lying, what does it mean, what should I do? 
• My child has trouble going to sleep 
• My child says ‘I hate you!’ 
• Cultural identity: who am I? 

The Parenting Smart website can found here:  

      Health and Well-being                          

  

https://www.mindworks-surrey.org/
https://www.mindworks-surrey.org/
https://www.bbc.co.uk/tiny-happy-people/talking-to-child-about-death/zmh88hv?fbclid=IwAR1GhpK8VI6tduu5g2g3ljn9PJwtblN2cUWA0ZuT-iC3geB3uNdWQZX86pA
https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/
https://parentingsmart.place2be.org.uk/


 

 

Whittling week 
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 Our Community 

 

 

Churt & Hindhead Cricket Club are looking for new Junior 
Members—Please follow the link below for more             
information and to register. 

 

https://club.spond.com/landing/courses/churthindheadcc/
BD63B5B711B44097ADD0FB6C6B28B8D3  

https://club.spond.com/landing/courses/churthindheadcc/BD63B5B711B44097ADD0FB6C6B28B8D3
https://club.spond.com/landing/courses/churthindheadcc/BD63B5B711B44097ADD0FB6C6B28B8D3
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Our Community 

 

This month’s copy of Families South
- West can be downloaded here 

https://bit.ly/FamiliesMagJanFeb23Digital  

https://bit.ly/FamiliesMagJanFeb23Digital


 

 

Our Community 

 

St John’s C  of E Infant 
School  

Barford Lane  
Churt  

Farnham 
Surrey 

GU10 2JE 
 

Phone: 01428 713216 
 

E-mail:  
office@stjohns-

farnham.surrey.sch 

We are still looking for a 
Crossing Patrol Officer who 
could support the children 
safely across Barford Lane 
in the morning and after-
noon.  

Surrey County Council 

would accept a job share for 
this position. For more de-
tails Click here  

http://www.stjohns-farnham.surrey.sch.uk/About-us/Vacancies

